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Good afternoon,
| hope this message finds you well.

We understand that we have missed the deadline for submissions on the Omnibus three
proposed code amendments. Nevertheless, we wanted to share our feedback regarding
the ‘Expanding distributed generation information in the registry’ for your consideration.

We are supportive of the additional information being captured to identify the type of
distributed generation (DG) connected. However, our preference is that this new
information does not interfere with existing formats used by parties in their day-to-day
operations, or that there is an option for parties to select whether they wish to receive the
new information through their registry file transfer settings. This flexibility would help avoid
imposing unnecessary change costs on all parties and mitigate impacts on existing
systems and processes.

If you have any questions regarding the above, please let me know.
Thank you for taking the time to read through and consider our thoughts.

Regards,

Nate

Nathan Joyce

Senior Supplier Operations Analyst
External Customer Solutions

PO Box 10742, Wellington 6143
Level 2, Harbour City Tower
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Wellington, New Zealand
contact.co.nz
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